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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Sheridan Student Union Board of Directors Nominations Now Open  
 
March 11, 2020 [Oakville, ON]: Sheridan Student Union would like to announce 
that the Nomination period for our Board of Directors Elections is now open.  
 
Sheridan students over the age of 18 with good academic standing and a 
minimum of 2.5 GPA are invited to nominate themselves as candidates in this 
years’ election between March 11, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. and March 24, 2020 at 12:00 
p.m. 
 
Nomination packages are available for download at: thessu.ca/elections 
 
Qualified Sheridan Students are required to submit their completed Nomination 
forms in person at any SSU office by March 24, 2020 at 12:00 p.m.  
 
Candidates will be reviewed and announced on Sheridan Student Union’s website 
and social media by March 30, 2020.  
 
 
### 
 
Sheridan Student Union (SSU) is an organized body that represents the full-time and 
part-time students of Sheridan College. “Our mission is to be a student led 
community enhancing the experience of our fellow students.” www.thessu.ca 
 
 
 
For more information, contact:  
 
Mia Fatrdla   
Senior Manager, Marketing, Communications & Creative 
Sheridan Student Union  
905 845 9430 ext 2305 
mia.fatrdla@sheridancollege.ca 


